
10 July 2025 

By email: Hannah.goslin@orc.govt.nz  

Otago Regional Council  

Private Bag 1954  

Dunedin 9054   

Attention: Hannah Goslin, Consents Processing Planner  

Your ref: RM25.206 

RM25.177   

Dear / Tēnā koe Hannah,  

Subject: Update on response to your Request for Further information under Section 92(1) of the 

Resource Management Act 1991 (the Act) – Consent Application Numbers RM25.206.01, 

RM25.206.02, CRC25.206.03 and RM25.177.01, RM25.177.02, RM25.177.03 

Thank you for your recent correspondence dated 19th June 2025 regarding request for further 

information under Section 92 of the Act for the above Resource Consent Applications. 

As outlined in your letter and in accordance with section 92A of the Act, QLDC confirm our intention 

to respond to your request for further information and intend to be in a position to provide this 

information by 5pm Monday the 11th of August 2025. 

If you have any further queries, please contact me on 021 575758. 

Yours sincerely / Nāku noa nā,  

 

 

 

 

Andrew Hill 

Senior Project Manager  
Queenstown Lakes District Council 

andrew.hill@qldc.govt.nz 
Mob: 021 575758  
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